
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the 
ministry,        

October 2022 

 
Greetings!  September was a great month beginning 
a new semester teaching with the Our Generation 
Training Center (OGTC), seeing wonderful young 
couple get married, participating in our first Youth 
for the Gospel (YFTG), meeting many contacts, and 
preaching in two churches. 
 
The OGTC started off great.  We have a wonderful 

group of teachers and 
students.  Rebecca and I 
are both teaching personal 
evangelism.  I am also 
teaching a deputation and 
doctrines class.  She is 
doing a phenomenal job 
teaching the ladies.  If you 
are interested in being 
trained to be a missionary 
or know someone that 
might be interested, 
please go to the 
visionmissions.org 

website to find our more information or contact us. 
We would love to help you get to the mission field. 
 
One of the blessings of serving at Vision Baptist 
Missions is seeing two people who love the Lord 
and desire to serve Him meet and get married to 
start that road of service together.  At the beginning 
of the month Robbie and Lauren Prater were 
married and it was a real blessing to be able to 
watch these two get started in life together.    
 
We had several other opportunities to encourage 

and challenge young 
people to consider 
giving their life to 
take the gospel to 
Asia and around the 
world.  As we were 
in two different 
churches and one 

conference. 

Jim and Sandy Roberts have been organizing Youth 
for the Gospel (YFTG) 
meetings and the first 
one was held in South 
Carolina.  We were 
able to go and be a part 
by preaching and 
encouraging the young 
people.  The meeting 
had a great turn out 
and we saw a lot of 
young people 
surrender to do all they 
can to get the gospel to 
the world. Jim and 
Sandy are doing a 

tremendous job and it was such a blessing to serve 
alongside them and many others at VBM.   
 
At the beginning of the month we were able to 
celebrate Rebecca’s Birthday.  
I am so thankful for her life.  
She is a tremendous woman 
and God really blessed me a 
wonderful friend, and partner 
to live this life.  At the end of 
the month, we were able to 
visit our parents, other 
family, and friends out West. 
It was such a blessing to see 
them all. 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for youth surrendered at YFTG 
• Pray for a continual work in their lives 
• Pray for WEF and OG Summit 
• Pray for more laborers – time is short! 

 
Thank you so much for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine

 


